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T UPELO 
Where Excellence is Tradition 
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www.tupeloschools.com 

TO:  Mr. David Meadows 

FROM: Mrs. Diana Ezell 

RE: Security Camera Report 

DATE: April 4, 2012 

Diana Ezell, Julie Hinds, and TJ Higgins request permission to present a proposal for 

consideration to add to the existing security cameras and associated infrastructure for 

Tupelo High School and projects for other campuses in the Tupelo Public School District.   

 

Included in the presentation is a video of parking lot coverage, an aerial view showing 

exterior coverage, a floor plan to show typical placement, a summary of cost estimates, a 

summary with bullet points of what is being added, and still photos of view down 

corridor with an old camera, and the view of the new camera we're testing to compare the 

clarity. 

This table summarizes the initial upgrade for THS campus 

 

  
One (1) New Server $8,140 

Upgrade Two (2) Existing Servers $5,250 

Camera Equipment and Installation $49,500 
22 New Interior Cameras  

6 New Exterior Cameras  

6 Existing Cameras to be Relocated  
TOTAL COST $62,890 

 


